Dear Parents,

We hope this message finds you well. As the holiday season approaches, we would like to
remind you about the holiday homework assigned to the students.

All students are expected to complete the homework and submit it by [Due Date]. The
assignments are designed to reinforce the concepts learned during the term and encourage
creativity.

Please ensure that your child sets aside time each day to work on their assignments. It's a great
opportunity for them to engage in learning while enjoying the holiday spirit.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, feel free to reach out to us.
Thank you for your cooperation!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[School Name]



